
Wisconsin Horse Council D-5 meeting 

January 4, 2018 

Perkins, Tomah, Wi 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Deb Spencer, Mike McGowan, Pat McGowan, Cindy Kislia 

Mike called meeting to order. 

Pat J made a motion to approve secretary report, Pat M second, all agreed 

No treasurer report was available, Mike will check with Ron Miller 

Old Business: 

Thiesen agreed to another “All about the Horse” event to be held May 5th 2018  

New to the event Mike will bring horns and rope for kids to try their skills at roping and will check with 

Emily Jessie Timm if she is available for wagon rides and what she would charge. 

Mike will also present a clinic called “What do you mean I can’t ride” to show kids even with a disability 

you can still do the things you enjoy. 

 

New Business: 

Future tack swap, Mike will check if it is possible to co-sponsor with the Foundation Quarter Horse 

group. Also, if possible, doing a training show was mention. 

New elections for President, Secretary and Executive Director next month. 

 

Next meeting will be in Mauston at the Park Oasis Feb.  1, 2018 

Deb S made a motion to adjourn, Pat J. second it. 

 

Respectively submitted 

Debra Spencer, Secretary 

 

 

 


